
Instructions for pupils for GCE Mock Examinations 2018 

 

Get into the habit of checking the exam notice board (located near the hall/career office) each 

morning for any up to date information and the seating plan. 

You should go to the exam hall at 8:45a.m. for morning exams.  If you have an examination in the 

afternoon, you should go to the exam room at 12:45p.m. 

You should arrange to put any bags or belongings in your locker.  No bags will be allowed into the 

exam room. 

Mobile phones, iPods, or any electronic device that stores data must not be taken into the exam 

room.  If you are found to have an unauthorised device with you in the exam room, your exam 

paper will be cancelled and you will receive a mark of 0. 

If you wear a watch you will be asked to remove it and put it on your desk so the invigilators can 

see it. 

Pencil cases should be clear plastic.  

Calculator lids should be left in bags or put on the floor underneath your desk. 

Please ensure you have all the equipment you need for your examination before you go into the 

examination hall to enable the examinations to start promptly. 

If you are bringing water into the examination hall you should do so in bottles that are completely 

clear, with pull up tops to avoid spilling and there should not be any labels on them. 

You should use BLACK ink only. 

Do not use correcting/erasing fluid of any sort. Errors should be crossed out. Highlighter pens are 

also prohibited on answer sections. 

Whilst in the exam room (inclusive of entering and exiting) you must be in complete silence. 

Miss McDonald 

Examinations Officer 

07/11/2018 

 

Study leave 

You will be on study leave when you do not have an examination. You do not need to attend 

college but are very welcome to do so and make use of the study facilities if you would like to. You 

should make use of your study time by competing past papers and using revision techniques that 

work for you. Your subject teachers are available throughout the examination period for any advice 

and guidance. 

Mr Bellmon 


